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CREEK TRUST

April 8, 1983

Dear Mr. Alter:

Elaine Fisher tells my wife you are "a keen guy".
So now I am convinced, as a Channel 10 viewer,
that Morrie Alter is both influencial and a "keen
guy" we should diologue with. We being Arch Creek
Trust. See enclosure # 1.

Arch Creek Trust reminds some old timers of the
early Fairchild Gardens citizen support groups.
We have the same potential of becoming a equally
valuable South Florida quality of life resource.

We have 3 early opportunities to prove out my per-
ceptions and Elaine Fisher's decriptions.

1. To help make and keep Arch Creek Park as a
Native park, (believe it might be the only
one so oriented) things become almost one on--
one. One citizen vs one non-native tree-weed-
bush, ete. You can't use bulldozers, lawn mowers,
and we don't like herbicides. So on Saturdays a
valiant few dig in or out as our Park Naturalist
direct. Great activity, healthy-learn while you -
work from 9 to 12 A.M. at the park. What a remark-
able story of civic stubborness. Worth a look-see
we hope.
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2. The Trust meets every 2nd Monday at the Park
Museem. Enclosure # 2.

On April 18th we are honored to host Marjorie
Stoneman Douglas at a picnic basket gathering at
6:00 P.M. in the park. This remarkable woman (see
Miami Herald, April 7,) will be our feature speaker,
another story worth a look see from your vast au-
dience.

3. See enclosure # 3 dealing with an activity which
led my wife to Elaine Fisher.

Yours for constructive and entertaining Morrie Alter

segments in my favorite news.

Sincerely Yours

Igo Stark
_Vice President
Arch Creek Trust


